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Matias
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Dear Matias:
Thank you very much for accepting to participate at the City's 
Grand Opening of the Civic Center recreational facility. 
We in the City are the more appreciative because we gave you 
such a short notice.
I always find your performance so enthralling. I am of course 
looking forward to collaborating with you and Raices in future 
events. I am also looking forward to the day when the group 
will be able to have its rehersal at our new dance studio.
Once again, thank you very much for accepting to participate 
at this event.

Meda
Coordinator

Sincerely
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